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It is with deep regret that we pen this 
Farewell Message, for this is our final year 
as pupils of Penrith High, but we are sure 
that every member of this year’s Fifth 
Year will always carry with him, into the 
future, very happy memories of school 
and inter-school activities, and of friend­
ships which have been made in the course 
of these activities over the past five years.

We should like to take this oppor­
tunity of thanking all prefects and pupils 
for the co-operation we have received from 
them throughout the year and we hope 
that incoming captains of the future will 
obtain the same cheerful and pleasant help

from the members of the school as we, 
your elected leaders, received this year.

Finally, on behalf of all Fifth Years, 
we should like to extend our thanks to 
the Headmaster and Staff for their efforts 
to fit us for the responsibilities of our fu­
ture lives.

In closing, we remind you, the pupil, 
to always strive for the peak of perfection 
in your studies, school activities and in 
sport, and in doing this, you will never 
forget our school motto — “Altiora 
Peto.”

Your Captains,
Noeline Neville and 

Doug. Taylor.


